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BARE MOUNTAIN ROAR   

             September  2021   
 

 

President Note 
This will be a year everyone on Bare Mountain will long remember. The successful 
completion of the pool and deck expansion is a huge accomplishment. However, this 
project has exposed the weakness in our all-volunteer workforce approach. In the future, 
I expect the majority of our work projects will still remain with the members. In the 
upcoming 'Town Hall' discussion, I hope the members can help determine which future 
projects may be large enough to seek outside professional help, and how to possibly 
fund those projects. 
 
But, importantly, I hope all of our members will join me in recognizing all of our 
Committee Chairmen and their helpers who are responsible for the nuts and bolts of the 
club's operations.  
For the Land Committee - Ken H. and Jim L.  Activities - Kathy H. and so many willing 
members.  Cherie with all of our Newsletters and Blasts.  Chuck H. with his very busy 
schedule taking care of our guests and the Membership duties.  Gary L. and all of those 
spending long hours maintaining and improving our Trails.  Albert P. for a great and 
constantly improving Website.  Jay J. for his capable year-around Marketing 
duties.  Charles A. with the Long Term Committee.   Alan A. has been so important with 
his research and organization of our Legislation.  And Kathy, with Brent's assistance, has 
helped to renew an important focus on our Emergency Preparedness. 
Also, a special thank you to all of those who have taken care of the cabin needs this 
year. 
Lastly, I would like to thank my fellow Board members for all of the many hours of service 
they give to our club. I am so grateful to each of them. 
 
The heart of the club will always be with our dedicated members. 
Ron  
 

Member News:   

Celebration of Life for Shirley Spratt 
Date/Time:  September 18, 2021 at 1pm 
Location:  Shirley's daughter, Danielle Rapley's house - 9340 W Lyle, Boise, ID. 
83709.  Danielle would appreciate an RSVP to her at 208 866-2749 so she can 
plan an adequate amount of refreshments, or I can be contacted at 208 336-6853. 
Thank you.  Jerry Spratt 

 

Activities 
 

August 28 6pm  Casino Night games Sponsored by Ed and Susan 
$5 buy in gives you $300 in funny money to play 
games 
Chips, salsa, and popcorn will be provided  

 8pm  Auction  
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September 

 
September 4    5pm $15   Prime Rib dinner Sponsored byTed & Cindy  

Prime Rib Dinner includes salads, breads, dessert & 
Prime Rib– NOTE: THIS IS RSVP only to 
mrs.twister62@gmail.com 

   
September 5  9:00 am         Bocce Ball Tourney Sponsored by Ann & Eric 
.          Sign ups, coffee and breakfast pasties will be available at 9:00am.   
           Play begins at 9:30.  Two players to a team, so pick your partner and come 

enjoy the competition. 
  1pm                Town Hall Meeting – Agenda will be sent 

 
September 11    Streak to the Peak Carb pasta dinner 
September 12  930 am   The race begins. 
 
September 18   Celebration of Life for Shirley Spratt 

Date/Time:  September 18, 2021 at 1pm 
Location:  Shirley's daughter, Danielle Rapley's house - 9340 W Lyle, Boise, ID. 
83709.  Danielle would appreciate an RSVP to her at 208 866-2749 so she can 
plan an adequate amount of refreshments, or I can be contacted at 208 336-6853. 
Thank you.  Jerry Spratt 

 
October 2 10am   Board Meeting 
 
October 9 10am  General Meeting, voting and closing the mountain will begin. 
 

Fire July 25, 2021 
Randy sent this note and pictures. I think your trail system made a huge difference in 
slowing down the spread giving fire fighters a chance to get there. 

   
 

   

mailto:mrs.twister62@gmail.com
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Also after the fire discussions, we all agreed if you are leaving the mountain during a fire: 

Please leave a note on your door that you have left the mountain. 

 

Robie Creek Volunteer Fire Department: 
 

During our fire scare we have been discussing how to help our fire department.  They did 

an awesome job including checking the area for 5 days after the fire and department 

operate with volunteers and charge very little for our annual payment.  SO we have a 

fireman’s hat in the club house for donations to give the fire department at their open 

house at the park on Sept 11. 

 

Reminders:  

  
 If you do not live on the mountain you should sign in at the club house. 

 Dogs are not allowed in the club house. 

 Absolutely No Smoking or Vaping allowed on trails. 

 Smoking or Vaping in designated areas only. Cigarettes need to be out when 

butts are disposed. 

The smoking reminders are due to finding half cigarettes on needles and on steps within 

the campgrounds.  After our fire this year it is vital that all cigarettes are disposed of 

correctly. 

 

2022 Members running for Board Positions are: 

President:  
 
The last couple of years have presented many challenges and learning opportunities for 
the members of Bare Mountain and, for me personally, while serving as Vice-president 
on the Board. From Covid to the fire on the Mountain. The several trees that have 
needed to be fallen, the pool and deck project, and dust management on the roads. All in 
addition to the daily requirements of the operation of the mountain. 
 
Now looking forward to the 21/22 season, it appears that we will continue to have many 
projects to work through. With the need to replace the steps to the pool, and ongoing 
projects like fence replacement and work on the roads. We also need to consider 
smarter ways for us to accomplish tasks such as needle removal. We have many other 
projects that will need attention such as upgrades of outhouses, along with the things I 
can't remember at the moment, and those that will come up in the future. It seems that 
the list never ends. 
After much consideration, I have decided that I would like to continue to serve the 
members of the club and remain on the Board for another year and so am asking for 
your support as I run for the position of President of the Board for the coming year. I 
won't promise "a chicken in every pot" or world peace, but I will do my best to do what is 
right for the membership and listen to your concerns. 
 
Thanks in advance for your confidence and vote if you so choose.  
 
Brent 
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Vice President: 
 

I am running for the Board position of Vice President. 

Gary and I have been members of Bare Mountain Retreat for 15 years.  We have also 

been lot holders for 13 years. 

I have served as Treasurer for 3 years and during that time I created a manual to be 

used to help guide future Treasurers through the many aspects of this complex position.  

I would like the opportunity, to again, help guide the club. 

Some of my priorities include increasing membership and creating a club Beautification 

Committee to, among other things, improve the look of the gate area, the fire pit and 

landscaping inside. 

Thank you for your vote and support.   

Donna 

Treasurer: 

 Retired CPA 
 20+ years’ experience in Accounting and Finance with Unilever 
 10 years’ experience as Treasurer/CFO of the Nyack Boat Club 

(using QuickBooks) 
 2 years as Treasurer of the Idaho Milk Processors Association 

Eric 

Secretary: 

I’m running for Secretary for next year. 

I’ve served as secretary for a number of years since I joined in 2007 and this year as 

Treasurer has been a great learning experience.   

I enjoy making sure communication is being presented to the members timely and as 

accurately as I’m informed.  Taking care of the Blasts, Roar and membership list is key 

to making sure information is distributed correctly. 

Looking around the mountain there are a number of areas that have been neglected so I 

would like to make sure everyone is aware of all the work needing to be accomplished at 

the club.  Also as we gather information about concerns or changes needed to be done 

then making sure we get them answered and updated in our policies  

Thank you for your vote and support for this board. 

Cherie 
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Member at Large: 

I'm running for the position of Member at Large.  First of all I feel the current Member at 
Large, Jim H has done an excellent job this past year and he has my full support and 
backing.   I believe I can well serve the Club in this position because the Mountain is my 
full time summer home.  I arrive in May and depart in late Sep and I plan to meet with all 
members during my time here to hear their thoughts concerning the Club and to carry 
those to the Board in a concise and confidential manner.  At the same time I will do my 
best to serve the Board in resolving issues concerning Club members.  The Club is 
wonderful with its members being some of my dearest friends and I feel we're on the 
verge of making things even better for all of us and I look forward to being part of that. 
 
Christian 
 
 
Jim H indicated he is also running for member at large. 
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Information for Members only 
 

2021 Bare Mountain Board     
 

 

 

 

President                  Ron W printwright46@gmail.com    208-495-2326 

        

Vice President          Brent H mrtwister58@gmail.com            801-710-7175 cell 

  
 

 208-424-0110 mtn 

        

Secretary                 
 

  

        

Treasurer                 Cherie cmsalz@gmail.com 208-422-7325 cell 

  
 

 208-383-4572 mtn 

        

Member-at-Large                      Jim H gonhikn@gmail.com       208-761-0200 

        

Delegate:      Cherie info listed above   
 

 

  
2021 Committee Chairs 

 

  
 

 

  
Activities              Kathy H mrs.twister62@gmail.com 801-726-3215 cell 

    Board Liaison   Jim H  208-424-0110 mtn 

        

Land – Grounds, Lot upgrades 
etc 

Ken H 
fonzie986@gmail.com 208-590-8241 

  
 

   
Land – Lot Leases & Pool 
Project 

Jim L                       
jimlatva@icloud.com              208-720-3798 

    Board Liaison’s  Brent H, Alan     

        

Legislation                
 

  

    Board Liaison      

        

Marketing                 JayJ                        jayjohnson2703@gmail.com   208-721-8935 

    Board Liaison Cherie    

        

Membership             Chuck                       bareidaho@gmail.com       208-989-1596 cell 

   Board Liaison  Brent  208-331-7877 mtn 

        

Newsletter                Cherie                      info listed above   

    Board Liaison  Ron W    

        

Trails                        Gary garyflegler@gmail.com 208-280-3043 

    Board Liaison  Alan           

        

WebMaster          Al P apadley@gmail.com          208-841-3560 

    Board Liaison  Cherie     
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